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                       St Mary’s Catholic Primary School,

a Voluntary Academy
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Thursday 22nd September
Dear Parents,

We have been advised by Knaresborough swimming pool that there is now a session available for school on a Thursday morning from 09:00-09:30am. This session is much more suitable for the children and means that they will not miss 20 minutes of their lunch break.

Therefore from next week swimming lessons for Year 5 will be on a Thursday morning. Please drop your child at the pool from 08:40am. 

The swimming rota that I sent out will no longer be valid. If you could help walk the children back from the pool, please indicate below and then I can get a new rota out to you.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Moore

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

I can help walk the children back from the pool on:

Thursday 29th September             

Thursday 6th October             

Thursday 13th October             

Thursday 20th October             

Name of Adult ……………………………………………………………..
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